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Rick and I are giving our donation in honor of Sister Carol for her 

extraordinary achievement in establishing Mercy Center and Sisters 

Academy and in helping the Asbury Park community. She is truly 

inspiring. We have been especially committed to supporting the school. 

I have met several teachers and am greatly impressed with their 

dedication and enthusiasm. I also attended some of the annual Miller 

Speaking Competitions where the girls presented their memorized 

speeches.  The girls were amazing with their confidence and poise. The 

school has a 100% graduation rate to local public and private high 

schools and helps to secure scholarships as well. The staff is doing a 

remarkable   job in preparing the girls for future success in their 

education. Rick and I are happy to support the Academy and the 

services of Mercy Center in this important mission. We hope you will 

make a donation to the Founder’s Campaign as a tribute to Sister Carol 

and her incredible life of service. 


